
   
   
   

  

   
  

 
 

                     

     

          

    

                   

       

      

  

 

  
  

  
       

      

       

        

  

 

Vesey Elementary School 
5005 S. Butts Road 
Tucson, Arizona 85757 

December Newsletter 

PRINCIPALS NOTES 
Vesey Families, 

As we wrap up the first semester, I am proud to announce that we are staying a letter B school. As we 

move forward into the second semester, please remember the importance of coming to school on time and 

plan all events/doctor’s appointment for after the school bell. Parents, please read to or with your 

child/children every night. Spend time using math in your daily environment to help your student see why 

math is so important. Cooking is the easiest way for children to apply what they are learning in the 

classroom at home. Looking forward to second semester, we have some great events planned; Math and 

Science night, Love of Reading week, and AASA prep rally. 

Your Proud Principal, 

Mr. Uhrig 

IMPORTANT DATES 
Winter Break– December 22nd to January 7th 

TLS tutoring starts– January 8th (am only) 

21st century restarts– January 8th (before and after school) 

Math and Science night– January 19th from 6:00 to 7:30 


